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Good evening all you Vanner ghouls and goblins. Happy Halloween! 

So just wanted to give you a few new updates about the Christmas party fundraiser. 

Something new we’re adding this year is a little swap meet that will be going on at the 

museum Thursday, Friday and Saturday just for a couple hours each day. We will be putting 

lots of our extra souvenir toys and collectibles out for sale. We have lots of stuff so please 

come prepared to do some shopping maybe even for Christmas! 

If any of you are interested in an event shirt this year if you could drop me a line in the next 

couple days and let me know your sizes and if you are interested as we are doing pre-

printed shirts this year. That way we can have them ready for you when you arrive. We are 

also going to have patches and dash Plaques as usual. 

So update on the hotel. They are telling me now that they are currently sold out for our 

weekend. But with a good portion of those rooms being held for FEMA there is a chance 

that some of these displaced people will return to their homes and will open up rooms for 

us. We have started a list of people currently wanting for a room. Please PM me if you 

would like to get on that list. We also have two back up hotels lined up that are very close 

by. Nothing is going to change as far as the party goes, everyone is still welcome, but we do 

apologize that you may have to stay at another hotel. The Hampton Inn, which is about two 

blocks on the same side of the road to the north is the first option. The number is 727–869–

4900. The second hotel is the Holiday Inn, which is across the street, and maybe two blocks 

to the south the number there is 727–868–1900. There are actually a couple more hotels but 

are a bit higher in price nearby. Please be patient with the hotel when you call. I know they 

are being a little screwy about what’s going on and I do apologize for that but again I can 

only ask that you please be patient and possibly think about staying at the other hotels. At 

least make reservations and if anything else comes up, you can change .ask the hotels what 

their cancellation policies are. If anyone has any questions, please drop me a line, PM me or 

give me a call at 727–207–3128. Thank you again for your patience. I hope you’re having a 

spooky Halloween and as always keep on Vannin! 
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